
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

June On Point 

Meeting: June 23, 2022 at 7pm at Spring Creek Barbecue at 25831 

Northwest Fwy 
 

Save the Dates and Updates… 

  
Next meeting will be at Spring Creek Barbecue at 25831 Northwest 
Fwy.   Thursday, June 23 at 7:00PM.   
 
Dues are due, $15. single, $20 family. Don't let your dues lapse but if you 
are planning to not renew, you can send a note to Sherrie of your intentions. 
(shemoseley@gmail.com) Otherwise, pls send your dues to her at 9314 Bayou 
Bluff, Spring, Tx. 77379. 
 
I also hope we will be discussing our club clothing situation in more detail and 
get that started. 
 
Please do not forget that we have the Bush Ranch the first and third Saturday 
through September for the club.  All we need is someone from our club that is 
familiar with the grounds to act as a sponsor and take responsibility of who is 
coming and opening and closing of gates etc.  Getting hot so the early bird 
people will be there early and gone early this summer.   
 
We have a Water Test was on June 4th in Karnes City, TX and we had 5 GSP 
competing.  Thank you all for supporting! 

The Board of Directors of the GSPCA met for their Bi Annual mtg in Orlando, 
updates are below:   

GSPCA board approved adding to ROM the requirement of obtaining BOTH 
Rally Master (RM) and Rally Advanced Excellent (RAE) for 2pts: Pally-RM and 
RAE (must have both, only 2pts per get no matter how many advanced titles. 
  
AKC announced a new Regional Field Champion Title.  Title requirements can 
be found in the attached 
  
Looking for GSPCA Awards Committee helpers.  Please send your info to me 
at scdirector@gspca.org 
  
Everyone that is GSPCA member as of May 31,2022 will receive ballots for 
Breed Standard Change (color) and Constitution of By-Laws change.  Two 
different ballots.   
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Updates continued:  
 
GSPCA National Show Specialty will be May 1-6, 2023 in Hunt Valley, MD. 

 
As of July 1, 2022, no AKC club can hold any dual sanctioned field events with American Field.  
  
GSPCA NAGDC will be April 14-conclusion, 2023 in Pinkneyville, IL 
  
Please share the GSPCA FB posts, GSPCA Instagram Posts and Tik Tok posts to your club social 
media daily.  So that we can get more info out in our GSP Family. 

 
 

DOG DAYS OF SUMMER ARE HERE! 
 

 



  

Members who are competing in coursing are eligible for a title plaque for 2022 starting in 
January.  There is no dog of the year for this non competitive event. Titles are; 
CA, CAA, CAX, BCAT, DCAT & FAST CAT.   
Must have been an active member in Jan 2022 to current & a member in good standing.  Must work 2 
events in 2022 to be eligible for the title plaque. Send your titles to Jeanine Wright, events worked to 
the same at gspfriend2@yahoo.com. 
 
Scent work titles are now eligible for title plaques for 2022, beginning in January 2022 to current & 
beyond. Again, must work 2 club events in 2022 & be a member in January 2022 to current to be 
eligible for the plaque. Send titles & events worked to Jeanine Wright, gspfriend2@yahoo.com.  
Scent work dog of the year awards will begin in 2023. A scoring system is currently under 
construction & will be introduced to the membership by July or August. Titles will also be eligible for 
versatility awards. 
 
Events to date are Agility, Hunt tests, Field trials, Nominating committee, banquet, web page, 
Facebook.  
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Send you and your dog’s 

successes as they 

happen!  Pictures and 

stories are always 

welcomed.  Two options 

for submission are 

available—email or mail.  

Send Successes! 

 

Officers 

President 
Gene Moseley 

 

1st Vice President 
Nancy Ward 

 

2nd Vice President 
James Messer 

 

Secretary 
Jennifer Posso 

 

Treasurer 
Sherrie Moseley 

 

Board of Directors 
Jeanine Wright 

Kirk Bomer 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

Gulfcoastgspclub.com 

VANESSA CARMEAN 
9203 GAMMON OAKS DR 

HOUSTON, TX 77095 

GULF COAST GSP CLUB 
 

  

Newsletter will be sent out 

on the 20th of every 

month.  Deadline for your 

story and picture to be 

included will be the 5th of 

the month.  Don’t worry if 

you miss the deadline! 

Your story will be first in 

line for the next month! 

-Vanessa Carmean 

vcarmean@wm.com 

281-773-4550 
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